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Post 16 
Exciting News! 

The Virtual School have appointed two new Area Learning Advocates for Post 16 

They are Jill Peplow and Jess Francis - Jill is currently PEP Coordinator for The Virtual School already 
and Jess is a Post 16 NEET Advisor within WCF. 

They are really looking forward to working on this much needed area and further updates will follow 
in the next newsletter. 

CLA Awards Nominations 
 
Thank you to all who took the time to complete a nomination form for their Worcestershire CLA; we 
have received a record number of nominations and are delighted that so many of you took the time 
to think about the positive achievements of our CLA. We are really looking forward to delivering the 
certificates and finally being able to come out and see you. Expect us to be turning up at reception at 
some point in the week commencing the 12th of July.  
 

Psychological First Aid Training  
 



   

  
The course is free and available for all frontline workers such as teachers, health and social workers, 
charity and community volunteers and anyone who cares for or is regularly in contact with children 
and young people aged up to 25, including parents and caregivers.  
 
It takes about three hours to complete (split into three sessions that the learner can complete at their 
own pace) and no previous qualifications are required. 
 
On completion, participants will have an understanding of what Psychological First Aid is, be able to 
identify who would benefit from support and how best to give help across the different age groups 
and also for those who might need extra support because of different needs.  
Sign-

https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/psychological-first-aid-for-children-and-young-people
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20757/the_virtual_school/2180/previously_looked_after_children_advisor_virtual_school/3
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20757/the_virtual_school/2180/previously_looked_after_children_advisor_virtual_school/3
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.artslinkwm.org.uk%2Fflyers&data=04%7C01%7Cjbusby%40worcschildrenfirst.org.uk%7C4ce2a0c670f94af3de8508d930d2c3f2%7Cacf41887bd3745d39e6547cde48dc85a%7C0%7C0%7C637594504080171164%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RkDg93GzSTZx2ydUWFgUjFsTl4qcUOUfwqzeO7WkqbU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:virtualschool@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk
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